
Extra- curricular Club Overview – January 2022
Dear Parents/Carers
	
	8-8.45am
	Session 1 – End of School
	Session 2

	Monday
	


	Dance Y2&3– Karen Elliott

Exit via main reception at 4:25pm
	Squash Y5 & 6 - John Newton

Enter at 4:30pm & exit via main reception at 5:20pm

	Tuesday
	
Football Y3&4 – Ian McMinn

Enter via Junior Library corridor (KS2 playground)

	Young Voices Choir– Y5&6 – Mrs Burrows
Continuous booking and already paid. No additional places available. Sessions as per original communication.

Exit via main reception at 4:30pm
	

	Wednesday
	
Football Y5&6 – Ian McMinn

Enter via Junior Library corridor (KS2 playground)


	Gymnastics YR – Future Gym

Exit via main reception at 4:15pm

Learn to play the Ukulele (Ukulele provided) 
Y3&4 – Mrs Burrows

Exit via main reception at 4:30pm
	Gymnastics Y3 & 4 – Future Gym

Enter at 4:20pm & exit via main reception at 5:15pm

	Thursday
	Football Y1&2– Ian McMinn

Enter via Junior Library corridor (KS2 playground)

	Gymnastics Y1 – Future Gym 

Exit via main reception at 4:15pm

	

	Friday
	
Dance Y4,5&6 – Karen Elliott

Enter via Junior Library corridor (KS2 playground)
	Gymnastics Y2 – Future Gym 

Exit via main reception at 4:15pm

	


We would like to share with you the arrangements for the extra-curricular clubs starting week commencing, 17th January 2022. Please take some time to review the opportunities with your child/children. Places are limited and will be on a first come first serve basis. They will be booked and paid for via SchoolMoney and no other form of payment will be accepted. This is a change of payment procedure. Bookings will be live on SchoolMoney from Monday 6th December at 5pm. If you have paid for a club, you will receive an email receipt, and this is your confirmation of booking. If you do not receive an email receipt this means that the club is full, and we are unable to allow any further bookings. 
Please could we ask that if your child is attending a club before school that you do not arrive before 7:55am. A member of staff will be available to welcome children into school.
